

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Ashley Mahoney
Marketing Assistant, Webster First Federal Credit Union
marketing@websterfirst.com
(508) 671-5059

WEBSTER FIRST AWARDS \$10,000 IN SCHOLARSHIPS

Worcester, MA – 5/20/2016 – Over the past 22 years, Industrial Credit Union (ICU) has awarded more than \$175,000 in college scholarships as part of the John J. Campana Memorial College Scholarship program. Since its inception, the program has helped more than 170 students reduce their educational expenses. Since merging with ICU in May of 2015, Webster First has continued with this great tradition.

The 2016 John J. Campana Memorial College Scholarship winners were randomly selected from a pool of all applicants and awarded \$1,000 each to assist with college expenses. 2016 winners are Kathleen Nelson and Melissa Malley, both of East Longmeadow, Jenna Clark of Pembroke, Thomas Ralph of Webster, Kristina Almquist of Durham NH, Paul Pepin of Leicester, Meghan Stewart of Wrentham, Liam Glynn and Mackenzie Mazur, both of Douglas, and Samantha Shorrock of Wheelwright.

For interest in the 2017 scholarship, and to learn more about 2016's winners, please visit www.websterfirst.com/scholarships.

About Webster First:

Webster First Federal Credit Union serves the financial needs of Essex, Middlesex, Suffolk, and Worcester Counties. Webster First is one of the largest credit unions in Massachusetts with over \$800MM in assets and serving over 60,000 members.